

## Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Dear Parents and carers,

The school nursing team have launched a new text messaging service which allows parents of school age children, aged 5-19 years, to get confidential advice and support from the School Nursing Team. This could be for support with healthy eating, toileting, sleep, development, behaviour, school refusal and emotional health and well being.

Please follow the link below for details:

Dorset HealthCare :: ParentLine confidential text messaging service

Many thanks,

Lucy Strickland

**SENCO** 









